
Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

Wednesday, February 27th:  Pink Shirt Day at Earl Kitchener 

Thursday, February 28th:  Lunch Lady (for students that have ordered) 

Friday, March 1st:  PA Day – No school for students 

 

Other ……………. 

***Child Safety After School*** 

Once children have been released from school, it is extremely important that they DO NOT play in the 

parking lot or on top of the shed.  Children are not to be playing on the snowbanks in the parking lot, or 

sliding between the cars, as cars are constantly moving during that time.  Please discuss this with your 

child to ensure that they understand how dangerous this is.  Thank you. 

Pink Shirt Day  

On Wednesday, February 27th, Earl Kitchener will be wearing PINK to help in the prevention of bullying. 

Please wear PINK on this day, and promote kindness within our school and community. 

Kindergarten Registration for 2019/2020 School Year 

Kindergarten registration began on Monday, February 4, 2019 for the 2019/2020 school year.  Please visit 

the HWDSB website for on-line registration information, as well as in-person registration details.  Please 

be sure to read all information, to ensure that you have all documentation that is required prior to 

registering your child. 

March Break  

Please mark your calendars for March 11th – 15th, as it is March Break!  School will be closed for the 

week. 

GROOVE EDGEucation 

Due to the recent inclement weather, GROOVE EDGEucation has been re-scheduled to Monday, March 

4th and Wednesday, March 5th. 

Indoor Phys-Ed Shoes  

With the colder, wet weather here, please send students to school with an extra pair of dry, proper Phys-

Ed shoes to change into.  It is important to keep everyone safe, and our new gym floor clean and in good 

repair.  Thank you!  Mme McColman 

 

Inclement Weather  

As the winter weather is now upon us, please remember that school inclement weather policies are 

outlined on the school board website at www.hwdsb.on.ca.  Please understand that with the winter 

weather, busses will likely run behind schedule on some days.  You can check the school board website 

under “transportation” for updates as they come in. 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/


Annie Rehearsals  

Annie rehearsals have started for the grade 3, 4 and 5 cast members.  Stay tuned for any updates as they 

happen. 

 

Volunteers 

We have many class trips and events being planned over the next few months, and we will be needing 

parent volunteers to help out.  Please ensure that you have a current, valid police check on file with the 

school office, so that you are able to participate.  Please visit the following website for information on 

obtaining your vulnerable sector screening.  

http://www.policesolutions.ca/checks/services/hamilton/index.php 

 

Pizza and Milk        

To add an order to either pizza (Grades K-5), or milk (Grades 1-5), please contact Danielle at 

ekmilkpizza@gmail.com, or 289-339-3097. 

 

 

UPCOMING 

Sunday, March 10th:  Daylight Savings Time – clocks go ahead one hour 

Monday, March 11 – Friday, March 15th (inclusive):  March Break – Schools will be closed. 

Sunday, March 17th:  St. Patrick’s Day 
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